
JAMIE STUBBS - CITY WARDEN

WESTCOTES WARD

These are the main issues that the

City Wardens can help with:

� Educating the public and raising

awareness of environmental crimes

� Work within schools

Enforcement work on the following

issues:

� Littering

� Dog fouling, dogs on leads, dogs

exclusion from land

� Bins on the street

(domestic and commercial)

� Free distribution of printed material

� Fly posting

� Small scale fly tipping

� Graffiti

� Vehicles for sale on the road

� Repairing vehicles on the road

� Failure to produce waste transfer 
documents

� Street litter control notices
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CITY WARDENS WORKING WITH YOU TO IMPROVE THE CITY’S ENVIRONMENT

Email: city.warden@leicester.gov.uk

Website: www.leicester.gov.uk

Telephone: 0116 4541000

Facebook: Leicester city wardens

Twitter: City wardens

City Wardens, 

Block A4,

New Walk Centre,

Welford Place,

Leicester,

LE1 6ZG

CITY WARDEN SERVICESCITY WARDEN SERVICES



PROGRESS SINCE LAST MEETING 

LITTERING & DOG FOULING
Littering & Dog Fouling patrols continue in hotspot areas. There has been a 

reduction of Dog Fouling Reports on New Haven Road. The area has been 

leafleted and stencils have been sprayed to highlight the issue and we have 

noticed a positive response.

FLY-TIPPING
There has been an increase in fly tipping in the area and work continues to 

catch those responsible. 

BIRD FEEDING 
Bird Feeding is still an issue on Cordery Road and extra patrols have been 

arranged along with a leaflet drop.

NUISANCE PARKING

There has been a slight increase of vehicles for sale on the highway. 

However since using the new notices we have seen a very positive

response and cars are moving from where they are parked. Along with this 

the people selling the cars are being educated at the same time.

NEW ENFORCEMENT POWERS

We now have the powers to deal with blocked alleyways and rubbish on 

private land. If you feel the Warden service could help with an issue you 

have please contact the City Warden service.

BUILDING MATERIALS ON THE HIGHWAY

We have had some great results with unlicensed building material on the 

highway. Below is the incident which took place on Rectory Gardens, this 

was cleared within 24hrs of contacting the resident. 
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